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Academic Information Services Advisory Committee (AISAC)

Minutes for 3 March 2006
The meeting convened at 9am in LRC 201 inside Olson Library.  Marcus Robyns, Mitchell Klett, Steve Smith, and Sandy Burr were present.  Dave Helton, Michelle Johnson, Darlene Walch, David Switzer, and Rebecca Mead were absent.

The committee had no quorum but did engage in a discussion of David Switzer’s recommendations for the course management software (CMS) survey of the faculty.
The next meeting is scheduled for 9am on Friday, March 17th. 
Happily submitted by Sandy (Scrubburr) Burr

